Kiernan Frances HQ-FOI

From:

Darragh Mc Donagh

Sent:

17 October 2016 14:41

To:

Kiernan Frances HQ-FOI

Subject:

Re: FW: Freedom of Information request

Hi Frances,

Thanks for your prompt response. I would be happy to proceed under the revised scope of the request, as suggested.

Many thanks,

Darragh

On Mon, Oct 17, 2016 at 2:27 PM +0100, "Frances.Kiernan@dfa.ie" < Frances.Kiernan@dfa.ie" wrote:

Dear Mr McDonagh

I refer to your recent request for access to records under the FOI Act 2014 as below.

I would be grateful if you would reduce the scope of your request. As it stands it is liable to cause significant and unreasonable interference to the work of the mission and could be refused under Section 15(1)(c). A request with a reduced scope covering 2015 to end September 2016 would be workable. The request, as below, would not incur any search and retrieval fees.

Under the FOI Act 2014 I request access to details of all events and functions hosted by the Irish Embassy in Tokyo, Japan not held in the Embassy's official residence from 1 January 2015 to end September 2016; to include a description of the event, the number of attendees, the venue at which it was held, and a breakdown of all costs associated with the event.

If you let me know your views we can proceed with processing your request.

Kind regards

Frances Kiernan

Frances Kiernan | Coordination and Compliance Unit | Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade | 76-78 Harcourt Street, Dublin 2, D02 DX45 | Frances Kiernan@dfa.ie | (+353) (1) 408 2672 | | : www.dfa.ie

